
I oppose this unless strict rules around the speeds and circumstance where the practice would be allowed are put into place and 
ENFORCED.  The enforcement of the rules around lane splitting is the number one issue sited by police with the current CA rules as 
well.  With Oregon having textured lane markers, it makes it doubly dangerous for this type of driving and I have seen motorcyclists 
split lanes when there is no slowing of traffic.  


